

المحرسة الهندية النموذجية الجديدة VINDIAN MODEL SCHOO

Educational Permit No. 20186, Knowledge & Human Development Authority, Dubai, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES Affiliation Nos. CBSE: 6630009, Kerala Board: 43092 (Grade 8 to 10): 15004 (Grade 11 & 12)



22-11-2022

Winter Carnival

Dear Parents.

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai!

The staff and students of our institution are gearing up to host a 'Winter Carnival' on the 25th and 26th of November 2022 from 3:00 pm - 8:00 pm.

We are extremely happy to invite you to step right up and join the never-ending fun and excitement on our campus as per the following schedule:

25th November 2022 (KG 1 & Mont 1, Grade 1 & Gr. 3 to 12 Boys) 26th November 2022 (KG 2 & Mont 2, Grade 2 & Gr. 3 to 12 Girls)

This will be a fantastic opportunity for our students to showcase their talents, collaborate and work in teams, make decisions, and develop their organizational skills. It will be a special occasion for the parents as they can team up with their children to participate in various events and add to our rich tradition of strong parent school partnership.

The school ground will be transformed into a mini-Fun City with lots of fun activities, games stalls to test your skills, exotic food stalls to tempt your palate, a couple of mascots to add a dash of colors and many more such surprises. We will also conclude the evening by a raffle draw- a chance for each one of you to be a winner.

The sale of the entry coupons will start from Wednesday, 23rd November 2022. The entry coupon costs AED 10/- only (good for 2 people to enter). The same can be bought by the students from their respective class teachers. Entry coupon can also be bought at the gate on the day of the event.

Kindly Note:

- The school transport will be available only for the participating students on the 25th and 26th of November. The students will be leaving back with their parents.
- The participating students must report to school by 2:00 pm.
- Boys above 12 years of age are not allowed on 26th November 2022.

Thank you once again for all your support and cooperation.

Kind regards.

Stephen DaCosta

Principal

